
Hello Sir/Madam 

 

I was the student of the Hospitality Management (Comm. Cookery). I finished 

my study in November 2009, and had applied for the TR. But the new Bill 

which going to pass in parliament will really spoil our future. We choose the 

course which was really in demand in Australia. Now when we go back to our 

country these certificates are worthless. I don’t understand what I will. Since I 

heard news I got depressed. It’s a mass future spoiling bill please think about 

those 145000 student who come with their dreams to settled in Australia. 

 

 

Thanks 

Bhavin    


